
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Emu Park & District Financial Services Limited 
 
 

Market Announcement 
 
 

Suspension 
 
 

 
The securities of Emu Park & District Financial Services Limited (EMU) have 
been suspended following the company’s failure to release Yearly Financials 
for the period ending 30 June 2010. 
 
For further information, please visit the BSX website www.bsx.com.au.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Michael Best 
Trading & Settlements 
14 September 2010 


